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From: Richard Urquhart
To: Kinane, Collette
Cc: erin.morton.pugh@raleighnc-gov
Subject: Minor Work COA for fence at 412 Oakwood Ave COA -0050-2025
Date: Sunday, May 4, 2025 4:27:55 PM

Collette,
Thanks for reviewing our application for a front yard fence.  The fence will be 36 inches tall. The
color will be as close as possible to the color of the shutters shown in photograph provided
earlier. 
Attached are two photographs of the front of the house from across Oakwood Avenue and one of
the side from across East Street. 
Please let us know if you need more information. 
Thanks.
Cindy and Richard Urquhart 
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